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21st June 2021 

 

Year 6 - End of year treat 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As an annual rite of passage, the Year 6 children traditionally have a treat day to celebrate their hard work and 

fantastic efforts throughout their time at CHPS at the end of the academic year. The treat day has previously been a 

trip of some kind or an external company coming on site to provide a day of fun for the children. Obviously due to 

Covid-19 restrictions, we will be adapting the plan slightly due to not having the certainty to be able to book in 

advance or invite people on site. So, this year we have had to get creative and think outside the box! 

We are excited to announce that from the week commencing 5th July 2021 the Year 6 team will have a week of 

activities to celebrate your fantastic children. Over the last few weeks, we have been discussing with the children the 

types of activities they would like to see that week. Their ideas have been…. interesting (no, we will not be going 

bungee jumping) but we do feel it is important the children are involved in this process, as it is to celebrate them. 

Today we shared the ideas with the children who seem to be very excited.  

As well as a week of non-school uniform and fun activities (Starting week commencing 5th July), the children will also 

have an evening activity on site.  This will take place on Tuesday 6th July 5:30-7:30 pm. All of the rest of the activities 

will take place during the school day.  

On Tuesday 6th July, we will be having a circus evening. The children will have a ticket for one of two films (age 

appropriate) within the classroom cinemas, a choice of hot dogs or pizza as well as popcorn for the film. Prior to the 

films starting, there will be circus activities and games, face painting and…. soak the teacher. These will be available 

throughout the evening, should the children prefer this to the films.  

On Tuesday 6th July, children will need to enter the school grounds via the front gate on Winklebury way, promptly at 

5:30pm. They will be dismissed from here at 7:30pm, via the same gate. They will not need to bring any money with 

them but they are allowed to bring a small bag of sweets should they wish.  (No nuts please) 

We are asking for a donation of £5 towards the cost of the week which we will need by Wednesday 30th June (So we 

can work to a budget). Should you wish to donate more, that would of course be very welcome but it is completely 

voluntary. Donations can be made via your child’s Scopay account.  
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In order to help us organise the logistics of purchasing items for this week, please complete the Google form shared 

via Dojo. The sooner this is completed, the sooner we can start to organise our shopping. Should you be unable to 

access Dojo, the quiz can be accessed via https://forms.gle/vr8qQx7KeRWMEeve8 

Thank you once again for all of your support and kind words over this difficult year. We look forward to a fun filled 

week with the children to celebrate the joys of Year 6 and their hard work over this time.  

Sincerely yours, 

The Year 6 Team 
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